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Dear Parents 

Year 4 – Weald & Downland Museum trip - October 2019 
 
As part of our History topic of ‘Were the Dark Ages Dark?', we intend to take Y4 pupils to the Weald 
and Downland Museum in order to study how people lived in Anglo-Saxon times. During the visit 
children will attend two workshops: 

 ‘Food through the Ages’ which will include Anglo-Saxon food preparation, cooking bread and 
having a taster session.  

 ‘Health and medicine through the Ages’ which will include exploring Anglo Saxon remedies and 
finding out about healing properties of plants 

If you would like your child to go to the Weald and Downland Museum, please would you complete the 
slip below and return it to school by Friday 4th October 2019 ensuring that you detail any food 
allergies that your child may have. 
 
The children will need to wear old clothes for the visit and, depending on the weather, they may require 
waterproof clothing.  The children will need to wear comfortable shoes or trainers for walking on uneven 
ground. They will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink in a carton or bottle; no glass please for 
the trip.  No spending money will be needed for this visit.  
 
The dates of the visits are as follows:- 
 

 Tuesday 15th October – 4HH  & 4JD    

 Thursday 17th October – 4JH  & 4OM   

 Thursday 24th October – 4PB  & 4SU   
 
The cost of the visit to the Weald & Downland Museum is £17.00.  Payment may be made online via 
SchoolsBuddy or by cash or cheque.  If paying by cash or cheque please complete and return the 
attached slip with your payment to the school office.  If paying online you do not need to return the 
form.  Please ensure all payments reach us by Friday 4th October 2019.  Regrettably, we are no 
longer able to subsidise these visits for all pupil premium children (currently entitled to free school 
meals or have been entitled within the past six years or adopted from within the United Kingdom).  All 
parents will therefore need to make a full voluntary contribution to ensure that the visit can proceed.  If 
you are not able to provide the donation of the full amount please contact our Finance Administrator, 
Kate Brown, on kbrown@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk.  
 
We also need parent helpers on the visit so please indicate on the reply slip if you are able to do so or 
see your child’s class teacher as soon as possible as a DBS check may be required. 
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, please would you give them medication before they come to 
school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Zoe Monger 
Year 4 Leader  
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REPLY SLIP: Year 4 – Weald & Downland Trip  – October 2019 
 

 
Name of Pupil:………………………………………………………………………..             Class ……….. 
 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the Weald & Downland trip             

   

I enclose a cheque for £17.00  made payable to Chesswood Junior School  

 

I enclose £17.00 cash          

 

I have paid £17.00   online          

 

 

 

Signed: …………………………………. Parent/Guardian          Date: ………………………………… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am able to help on the trip        

 
………………………...…………….. (parent name)      ……………………….…………. (contact number)  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Please return these monies in a sealed envelope with your child’s name, class and trip details 
 
 


